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March 10, 2022

Greetings!

It is my pleasure to welcome you to the 2022 National Health IT Collaborative for the
Underserved (NHIT) Summit!

Since its establishment in 2008, NHIT has worked to eliminate health disparities for
underserved communities and has served as a proven leader and advocate for the equitable
adoption of health technology. This year’s summit is poised to address issues in healthcare
technology and health equity that communities are facing across the nation. In addition,
the summit will highlight some of the most cutting-edge innovations in the field.

Whether you have traveled from another jurisdiction or you live here in Orange County,
we are delighted to have you attend this one-of-a-kind event. During your stay, I hope you
set aside some time to explore our world-class hospitality, exciting theme parks, arts,
sports, and cultural attractions.

On behalf of the more than 1.4 million residents who call Orange County home, thank you
for choosing Orange County as your summit destination. I wish you all the very best for a

successful summit!
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